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You are probably aware that West Street joined the Pendle Reading Challenge 

last year with the aim of developing reading skills in all of our children. This 

year we are having a YEAR OF READING and have a number of things planned 

across the year. Come along to our Open Afternoon on 1st October to find out 

more and how you can get involved. 

LITTLE LANTERN WALK  5th October 

We are taking part in a special walk organised to raise funds for Cancer 

Research. You will receive a leaflet explaining it and if you want to register for 

the walk please see Mrs Burtoft for a pack. Children will need to be 

accompanied by an adult. 

Some of the children will be involved in making lanterns for the walk with a 

visiting artist.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Book People Book Bus  28th September 2018 

You and your children can buy books at a discounted price. Ideal for Christmas presents or for a 

reward or treat. A leaflet with the choice of books will be coming home. Your children can bring some 

money to school or you can come and buy the books with the children or separately if it’s a surprise!! 

The school will then receive a discount on any books we want. 
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